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Alanis, Sarah

From: CityClerk
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 5:03 PM
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Resignation from Transportation Commission: Bradley Parsons

 
 

From: Bradley Parsons <bradleyjohnparsons@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 4:56 PM 
To: Hess, Raymond <RHess@a2gov.org>; CityClerk <CityClerk@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) 
<CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Resignation from Transportation Commission: Bradley Parsons 
 

 
Dear Mayor Taylor,   
 
I am resigning from my position on the Transportation Commission, effective 5pm today, October 20th, 2021.  
 
I want to thank you for the opportunity to participate in the civic process. It has been a pleasure.  
 
Bradley Parsons 
--  
Bradley Parsons  
734-353-5477 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions 
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  


